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Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to raise my strong objection to the planned proposal to build Sizewell C.

The proposal is far to large and expensive and will do untold damage to the natural
environment and the communities in the area. 

The proposal includes 3 or 4 huge tunnels under the sea which will draw out 1,200 litres of
water a second, to cool the reactor.  This will damage the sea bed and kill millions of fish. 
 
The plant will release 5.4 million tons of CO2 into the atmosphere during its construction.
To offset this, it will have to run for six years before it can be said to create clean energy,
which takes us to the year 2038 - 40. Too late to be of help with climate change.

In addition there will be 500 - 700 HGVs a day going along the A 12 and the small roads
to Sizewell, plus huge numbers of buses. Locals' way of life will be hugely disrupted. 

Also, RSPB Minsmere has international status as an important wildlife site, and Sizewell c
puts this under threat.
We have an eroding coast, so special sea defenses will be needed, for which they have not
yet submitted a design! 

Please do not allow Sizewell C to go thorough. 

Thank you,

Ella Mahony 




